
 

 

RETIREMENT NOTICE FROM THE PRESIDENT/CEO 
 
 

To the Members of Pikes Peak Credit Union,  
 
I want to take this time to express my gratitude to the Board of Directors and the 
membership of Pikes Peak Credit Union for the opportunity to serve for almost 27 years, 
including 9 years as President/CEO and 18 years as Vice President. After much 
consideration, I have decided to retire effective March 31, 2025.  
 
I have seen many changes over those years, and through it all, the credit union has never 
lost sight of its mission: People Helping People. Throughout my tenure at Pikes Peak 
Credit Union, I have had the privilege of working with an exceptional team whose 
support and inspiration have been invaluable to me. The dedicated professionals, from 
the Board of Directors, to the Supervisory Committee and staff, have been a blessing. I 
will miss the day-to-day friendships that I have enjoyed with all the volunteers, staff, and 
members, but I feel it is time to move on to my next chapter in life after almost 44 years 
in the industry. 
 
I am also pleased to announce that the Board of Directors has selected Heather Gauthier 
as your new President/CEO effective April 1, 2025. I have worked alongside Heather at 
Pikes Peak Credit Union for over 26 years and have been fortunate to have her support 
for all those years. Heather sincerely believes in the credit union movement and Pikes 
Peak Credit Union’s mission. I am confident that your credit union will continue to thrive 
under her vision and leadership. 
 
Thank you all for your support. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve the 
members of Pikes Peak Credit Union. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brett Raitz 
President/CEO, Pikes Peak Credit Union 


